
 
 
 
Brochure Designer Sought, Stipend Available 
 
Bruce A. Austin   baagll@rit.edu 
 
22 October 2002 
 
Organizers for an upcoming conference seek an interested PTC student to 
assist with the graphic design for the conference brochure. The conference 
is affiliated with the Learn and Serve American program. The project due 
date is November 13, 2002; a small stipend is available. Interested PTC 
students please contact Ms. Meredith Dalton at 475-2656.  
 


